Midwest Association of Golf Course
Superintendents 1990 Membership
Survey Results — Coments

¢ [ think there should be more to promote local superintendents
for new jobs instead of as many out of state superintendents
getting local jobs.

® Please print the price of the meeting before the meeting
happens.

® Overall, I think the Midwest is an excellent Association. |
have met many fine people and learned a great deal. Unfor-
tunately, at my stage in my career, I don’t get to as many
meetings as I would like. I did however find time to speak at
a Midwest clinic in the past year, and was thankful for the op-
portunity. One small problem I see is that people who have not
been involved (i.e., as a director, etc.) have a difficult time
becoming involved. In the past couple years, I have seen peo-
ple from the floor nominated and elected instead of new people
seeking their first office being elected. The people from *‘the
floor’” are some of the same people who have held office before.
That is discouraging for someone who has been encouraged to
seek office and *‘become involved.’’

® Just a short note in reference to letting it all hang out as stated
in survey question #44. I feel the MAGCS is a great organiza-
tion and that there is a lot of great people in our organization.
However, what really frustrated me the past couple of year is
to go through job interviews and feel I did well only to find
that another fellow with no superintendent experience has once
again beaten me out. I've been a superintendent over 10 years,
have a good track record and take a lot of pride in my work.
What drives me nuts is that 100% of the time the other guy
got the job because of who he knew or because he was from
a C.C. and somebody knew somebody else. I look forward to
the day when a superintendent is hired for what he knows and
how well he does his job instead of being part of a cliche or
how many people he knows. In the meantime, I'll continue to
bust my rear wherever I'm at because I know my best adver-
tisement is the condition of my own course, and because I love
what I do. I appreciate the chance to blow off some steam.
e Let's not get too fancy. Remember we are only a GCSAA
chapter. Problems with sites for golfing season meetings:

Too many peddlers or free loaders.

Too large a group.

Many clubs do not want to open on Mondays or require
up to $7.500 up front to open the door. On other days, the
memberships do not want to give up their golf course.
® More questions:

What other benefits do superintendents receive?

More specific salary levels.

How many rounds does your club get?

b How many days a week do you work? Hours?

Yo Keep golf meetings fun, simple, cheap (reasonable).
® Change the name of the Bull Sheet so we can be recognized
at the National Convention!
® Question #9 should ask whether the club provides a pension
plan. Also include benefits such as:

What type of vehicle?

Clothing?

Housing?

Pd. family health & dental?
(cont’d. page 15)
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NEW COMBINATION
IN SLOW RELEASE NITROGEN

Wiorgankts  WITH 7% WIN
15-1-10 FERTILIZER

* Combines Benefitsof Nutralene & Milorganite
* Organic Base

* Non Burning

* Low Salt Index

* For Turf & Ornamentals

* Uniform Release of Nitrogen
* 50/1b Bag Covers 7500 SQ. FT.

* Can Be Used Any Time - Spring - Summer - Fall

ALSO AVAILABLE: A 6-1-18 Fertilizer
With High Quality Sulphate of Potash

Call Us Today For Pricing!

LAKE-COOK SPECIALTY PRODUCTS
(A Division of Lake-Cook Farm Supply Co.)

Wauconda Tinley Park

@ 6730 South St.
(708) 526-0007 ®

27310 W. Case Rd.
(708) 532-4723

1" MAX-FLOW HOSE NOZZLES ARE
MADE FOR GOLF COURSE USE AT
PRESSURES FROM 40 to 125 PSI.

DESIGNED FOR MAXIMUM GPM FROM FULL
CONE TO FULL STREAM. PRODUCES SMALL
DROPLETS AT ALL SETTINGS THAT WILL NOT
MAT BENT GRASS OR DISLODGE GRASS SEED.
GRADUAL SHUT-OFF, NO WATER HAMMER.
GUARANTEED TO BE THE BEST NOZZLE YOU'VE
EVER USED OR 100% REFUND.

PRICE, $36.80, INCLUDES UPS DELIVERY.

FRANK D. SMITH & ASSOCIATES, INC.
PO. BOX 517, PALATINE, ILLINOIS 60078 (708) 359-4571




(Midwest Survey cont’d.)

Limits on outside income (if any)?

Bonus (and amoount)?
as source material for future survey use.

* In all, very nicely done, congratulations ...

® | would like to see other superintendent’s schedules of fer-
tilizer & fungus applications (yearly plans). This could be done
anonymously.

® | think your questionnaire is something long overdue for the
MAGCS. Your questions were to the point and very useful in
gathering data. I was also glad to see so many questions devoted
to education! The Midwest can go nowhere but up in the next
years to come.

® Video Library, Spanish class and operational training classes
are SUPER ideas. Hope MAGCS reviews Flower Show par-
ticipation. My vote — forget it!

®* Members who only attend golf meetings need to contribute
a little more to non-golf meetings.

e Students should have a student membership rate!

® With the availability of the GCSAA library, I feel a MAGCS
library is not needed at this time.

® [ enjoy hearing our fellow superintendents speak more than
anything. It’s fun to compare and learn from someone that does
what I/You do.

® | appreciate an opportunity to participate in a survey of this
sort. I think that the MAGCS is a super assocation that is quite
beneficial to many maintenance operations. I need to be
associated with private clubs with similar operations such as
mine. My board of directors is participating in various CDGA
functions and it is encouraging to me that they do so. Because
we are so far away from the *‘action’” we haven’t hosted a mon-
thly meeting, but between my brothers at the Arsenal Golf Club
and the superintendents at Crow Valley and Davenport Coun-
try Club, both in Iowa, we hope that we can put together a com-
bined association meeting. Perhaps after the riverboat gambl-
ing is started up on the Mississippi River and we have an add-
ed attraction for fun and fellowship. Keep up the good work!
¢ [ applaud the MAGCS on getting input from the member-
ship. I've always felt that many of the decisions as to the direc-
tion and operation of the organization was decided by a very
select group of individuals and hope the information will be used
in a positive manner. I have been a member of the MAGCS
for 8 years and am interested in seeing it continue to develop.
The following are areas in which I have comments:

The educational sessions at meetings have been minimal
during the golf season and I think that is fine. I pick up a fair
amount of information from other superintendents, and after
golf and dinner, a 30-45 min. speaker is the last thing I want
to hear when I have a '2 hour drive home. Keep our educa-
tional sessions for the winter when time is not as much of a
factor.

Meeting locations for golf have gone progressively downbhill
as far as the quality of golf courses in the past few years. If
cost is a factor, perhaps we need to begin paying what is need-
ed to cover the costs at a private club. Also, Mondays are not
the only day that we need to have meetings on. Conversely,
why don’t the people that complain the most have a meeting
at their club?
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LICE  COLE
POWERWASHERS

INDUSTRIAL POWER CLEANING.

SALES * SERVICE* PARTS

Over 60 models from which
to choose for all your
cleaning needs. Manufac-
tured with state-of-the-
art technology and built
to last. Complete parts
and service facilities.
Leasing plans available.
On-site demonstration

at no charge.

CALL TOLL FREE

OTSY 1305565500
Hor CHICAGO FHEE DEMU

We're Gro
Special Relations
With Golf Course

Superintendents.

UAP Special Products is your distributor of a
popular line of fertilizers, insecticides, fungicides,
herbicides and other turf care products.

Our extensive product selection includes
course-proven fungicides, such as:

pS

Banner RP 26019
Bayleton Rubigan
Benlate Subdue
Daconil

David Phillips

(616) 837-9596
Or call toll free 1-800-8334UAP

@

SPECIAL PRODUCTS

1035 East Dodge Street, Fremont, NE 68025, 1-800-833-4UAP






